
August 14, 2001

Alejandro Pérez-Monté
809 BankTrust Plaza 
255 Ponce de León Avenue
Hato Rey, Puerto Rico  00917

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Dear Mr. Pérez-Monté:

Enclosed please find copies of the inspection reports and quality management program field
notes dated from 1987 to date for the facilities listed in your letter of July 26, 2001, to
Mr. Luis Reyes.  These are the inspection results documents which are most likely to contain
information on the demand or fluctuation of patients treated at these facilities.  One inspection
report for the August 18, 1999, inspection of Ashford Presbyterian Hospital has not been
located.  We will forward this report to you if it is located.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and
Enclosure 1 will be available electronically for public inspection in NRC's Public Document
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system
(ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html(the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely,

/RA/

Jay L. Henson, Chief
Materials/Licensing Inspection Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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